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	PRESS RELEASE


Summer Lipno under CTIA inspection
(České Budějovice, July 24, 2015) Summer touristic season is the period that keeps inspection officers of the Czech Trade Inspection Authority busy. The Lipno dam and the nice weather of recent days is attractive for a number of visitors from both the Czech Republic and abroad. However, CTIA inspectors went there to check the quality of offered services and level of sale of goods. They inspected in total 16 workplaces and detected breaches of obligations stipulated in legal regulations in 7 cases, i.e. 44% of inspections. They imposed on-the-spot fines amounting to 8,000 CZK in total. Inspections at the Lipno dam and other recreational resorts in South Bohemia will be carried out till the end of September. 
From July 15 to July 17, 2015, an inspection action was aimed at sale of goods and provision of services at the recreational, touristic and widely visited area of the Lipno dam in South Bohemia. Inspectors checked how local entrepreneurs comply with the Act on Consumer Protection and other related legal regulations in the surveillance competence of the Czech Trade Inspection Authority. 
Inspections were carried out at 16 workplaces, including especially seasonal restaurants, kiosks with refreshments, accommodation facilities and rentals of various equipment for summer holidays. Inspectors detected violations of supervised legislation in 7 cases, i.e. 44%, that concerned especially failure to comply with principles of honest sale and failure to inform consumers about prices of offered goods or provided services. 
In 7 cases on-the-spot fines amounting to the total of 8,000 CZK were imposed for the discovered violations of the Act on Consumer Protection and other generally binding legal regulations. 
As in the previous years, the inspection action was preventively focused on sale of goods and offer of services within the summer touristic season. Results proved that consumers’ rights are damaged and legal regulation breached to a significant extent which – especially in case of foreign visitors – spoils the good reputation of the Czech Republic and fair entrepreneurs in the field of tourism. This is the reason why such inspections will continue in South Bohemia at both Lipno and other resorts.
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